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September 7
th

, 2010 

Re: EB-2010-0249 – Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution System 
Reliability Standards 

To: Kirsten Walli (Board Secretary),  

Please accept this document as Kingston Hydro’s intent to participate in the 
Board’s initiative to develop electricity distribution system reliability standards 
through written submission only. 

Kingston Hydro will provide information related to current reliability measures 
and practices by answering the questions listed in Attachment A of the Letter 
dated August 23

rd
, 2010 detailing the Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution 

System Reliability Standards Board File No. EB-2010-0249. 
 
Kingston Hydro will submit these written responses by September 17

th
, 2010 per 

the timeline stated in the Letter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Meghana Mukerji, P.Eng. 
Utility Engineer – Kingston Hydro 
E: mmukerji@utilitieskingston.com 
T: (613) 546-1181 ext. 2474 
F: (613) 542-1463 


